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All of us at Boeing extend our heartfelt sympathy to the families and friends of those lost on board the Mandala
Airlines 737, which crashed September 5 in Medan on the Indonesian island of Sumatra.

We have offered technical support to the local authorities and are preparing to send a team to the scene


